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Swift Rapids, Lock 43  
Access Road Closure 

Trent-Severn Waterway National Historic Site 
 
 
 
Peterborough, Ontario, June 19, 2017 – The Swift Rapids Lock 43 access road, a 
largely unmaintained extension of Carlyon Road in Severn Township, will be closed for 
repair on intermittent weekdays between June 20 th and August 1st. Work will take place 
between the hours of 8:30 AM and 7:30 PM. Four existing structural steel and wooden 
deck bridges along this primarily single-lane road will be repaired. 
 
The Swift Rapids road provides seasonal access to both the lock and hydro facility, as 
well as providing an access route for trappers and snowmobilers.  
 
This work is a part of significant infrastructure investments that are being made in our 
national historic sites, national parks and national marine conservation areas. For up-to-
date news on infrastructure work along the Trent-Severn Waterway, please visit 
www.pc.gc.ca/TSWseverngravenhurst or e-mail Ont.TrentSevern@pc.gc.ca. 
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Information: 
 
Natalie Austin 
Public Relations & Communication Officer 
Ontario Waterways 
Parks Canada 
(705) 750-4443 
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